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Weekly News – Friday 6th December 2019  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy and successful week in Year 3. 

In English, we started our non-fiction writing about our 
islands, thinking about its location, appearance and sea-wig. 
The quality of our writing has improved as we have been 
including descriptive language and well-thought out verbs in 
each paragraph.  

We have finished our formal column method lessons in Maths 
and moved onto pattern spotting and estimating. We found 
estimating quite challenging so any practice at home would 
really help our learning. Once again, the children have had 
many opportunities to develop their reasoning and problem-
solving skills. 
 
On Thursday afternoon, we were invited to watch the finals 
of Fern Speak which was very exciting. We hope it has 
encouraged some children to take part in it next year. 
 
There is going to be a lot of exciting things happening over 
the next couple of weeks before we break up for the 
Christmas holidays! 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend, 
 

Year Three Team ☺ 

 

 

We would like the children to bring in one button of their 

choice to sew onto their handmade purse for DT. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders/Announcements 

If you have not returned the 
Winter Concert form, please 
make sure it is given to your 
child’s class teacher by 
Monday 9th December. 

 

Parents will be notified next 
week if they have been chosen 
to walk down with their child’s 
class to All Saints Church on 
Tuesday 17th December. 

 

We are still missing a few 
Natural History Museum forms. 
If you are unable to print it 
off, please let your child’s 
class teacher know. 

 


